
The Bylaws committee meeting was held via zoom on 8/11/24.  
 
We discussed amending Article 1 Section C.  Discussion establishes we 
would amend this section to provide instruction for voting electronically as 
well as paper ballots. Amendment to be presented at the November 
Assembly.  
Other pending items were discussed and will be tabled until the Region 5 
Assembly meeting in November.  
 
Barbara H.  
Chair of Bylaws committee.  
 


